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Collections and cloakrooms 
Through running collections (tube stations) and cloakrooms (for Masquerade Ball and 
Graduation) RAG has raised a total of £718.18. In the next couple weeks RAG will be 
collecting at the Albert Hall (17th December) and with IC Choir at Borough Market 
(12th December). These collections have raised money for Shelter, Barnardos and The 
Rainbow Trust.   
 
Events are being organised for next term many are in partnership with Barnardos who 
have a large student support base.  
 
RAG Office 
From the beginning of term it has not been possible to use the RAG office. Union 
redevelopment has required that the office be used for staff. The RAG office was 
scrapped in redevelopment plans. An effort has been made to find space within 
college but there are currently no suitable available spaces. This is unfortunate as 
RAG is having difficulty operating without an office.  There is no plan for where the 
safe will be located to in the future when building work is completed.   
 
RAG Week 
RAG week is on 16th – 20th February 2009. There has been some confusion about the 
date and it was agreed that RAG and Arts Fest will run cross publicity for all events 
on that week. The previous week was desired but due to immovable green week we 
had to re-think. Collection permits for London boroughs are being obtained. Work 
with FUs and other clubs will start next term to organise fundraising activities across 
college on RAG week.  


